
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
Where: Buffalo Construction will be performing construction on Avenue 17, from 100-feet west 
of the SR99 NB Off-Ramp to 350-feet east of the SR99 NB Off-Ramp. Buffalo Construction will 
make use of flaggers to assist with traffic control on beginning on Friday, January 24, 2020 and 
continuing through approximately Friday, February 7, 2020. Drivers should expect to experience 
delays. “Slow for the cones.” See map below for details. 

 
When: Friday, January 24, 2020 through approximately Friday, February 7, 2020 

 
Duration: 9:00am until 3:00pm Daily 

 
General Information Contact: 
City of Madera Engineering Department: (559) 661-5418 

 
After Hours Contact: 
City of Madera Police Department: (559) 675-4220 
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